
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASSOCIATION NEWS:  

 

CAC (Citizens Advisory Committee) Meeting:. Our last meeting was on February 

15th. Our guest speakers were two captains from the VB Sheriff’s Office. It was  a very 
informative and dynamic presentation. Our next meeting will be on 3/21/24 at the Williams 
Farm Rec Center at 6:30 PM. All are invited. Our guest speaker will present the VB Trails 
Initiative that will be very interesting.  

Association Meeting:.   Our first meeting of the year was on February 21st and we had a 

very good turn-out to listen to our District 9 Council Person, Joash Schulman and our 3rd 
Precinct Police Liaison, MPO David Schoenbach. Our next meeting will be May 15th. We’ll have 
an exciting agenda.    

Other Association News: Some annual events are almost here. The annual Yard 

Contest will be April 20th. More on this next month, but start getting things in shape so that 
you too could win the fabulous Grand Prize. Soon after that will be the annual Garage Sale on 
May 4th. Hopefully we’ll have a good turn out like last year. Our third annual event on the 
horizon is our CPERT Refresh on May 14th where we will review and update our general 
Disaster Plan. And of course it’s time to pay your annual dues to the association. We’ve made 
a good start but many long-time members keep dragging their feet. Mail your check for $15 to 
the Treasurer at 5396 Club Head or go to PayPal at “paypal.me/cyptcadues”.  
 
Website: Don’t forget to check out our website from time to time. You’ll find it located at: 
https://cyptca.com/.    
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Disaster Prep Calendar-  
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Crime Prevention:  
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Cypress Point Crime Stats: 2023-2024:  
 

 
       

Safety Patrol  
 
 
Eye injury 

 

 

 

 

 

Around 2,000 Americans suffer eye injuries every single day, with a large proportion coming in the construction 

industry, making this a great construction safety talk idea.  

Another reason to talk about eye hazards is that they are one of the leading causes of preventable injuries. But, 

even in the event of a minor injury, the worker can be left in pain, with vision problems and unable to work. 

This is why it is hugely important to be aware of eye safety in the work environment.  

The various hazards are a great starting point for your toolbox talk. Many eye injuries result from dust and other 

small particles entering the eye, but others occur when splinters of metal or wood fly up during hammering. 

Workers should also be careful after handling hazardous substances not to touch their eyes. In spring, workers 

who suffer from hay fever need to be on guard for this, ensuring they remove safety gloves and wash hands of 

chemicals before rubbing their eyes.  

Here is a great eye injury toolbox talk that you can use.  

Eye and Face PPE 

A worker’s eye and face PPE is essential for preventing workplace eye injuries. Knowing which articles of 

personal protective equipment to wear for the job, such as goggles, safety glasses and face shields, and how to 

wear them properly, is key for preventing accidents and injuries.  

It’s also important to educate employees on the features of their PPE. Some safety goggles and other eye 

protection items can thwart flying particles and chemical hazards, whereas others only protect against particles. 

Knowing how to tell the difference between the two is crucial. 

 

https://safetystage.com/safety-topics/construction-toolbox-talk-topics/
https://www.cdc.gov/niosh/topics/eye/pdfs/instructor.pdf
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15 gardening tips for March 
 

 
Daffodils bob in the breeze; buds appear on the trees – yes, spring’s here at last. Spend an 

hour or two now getting your garden into shape, and you’ll reap the benefits all summer 
long. Here are our top garden tips for March: 
1. It’s time to start planting again! Plant onions and first early potatoes in March, netting 

the onion sets to stop birds pulling them up.   
2. Towards the end of March, direct sow hardy annuals like California poppies, Nigella, 

cornflowers and nasturtium outdoors, for a fabulous summer display. 
3. Cut back shrubby dogwoods (Cornus sanguinea) and willow (Salix) down to 15cm (6 in) 

above ground level to promote the growth of brightly coloured new stems which will 
brighten up the garden next winter. 

4. Prune bush and climbing roses, removing all dead, damaged and crossing branches. Cut 
the stems of bush roses back by a third, cutting to an outward-facing bud and aiming to 

produce an open, rounded bush. Train climbing rose stems as horizontally as possible to 
promote flowering and cut back side shoots. 

5. Deadhead daffodils as they finish flowering, but leave the foliage to die back naturally. 
This allows the bulbs to store enough food to produce next year’s blooms. 

6. Give your lawn its first cut of the year. 
7. Get started on weeding. If you’re planning on planting vegetables this year, get your 

vegetable beds clear of perennial weeds now.  
8. Dig compost or well-rotted stable manure into your vegetable beds to prepare them for 

planting. 

9. In late March, feed roses with general-purpose fertilizer and blueberries, camellias and 
rhododendrons with ericaceous fertilizer. Mulch fruit trees with compost or well-rotted 

stable manure, keeping the mulch clear of the trunk of the tree to avoid rotting. 
10. Shrubs in containers will appreciate being top dressed with new compost. Remove the 

top 5cm (2in) of old compost and replace with fresh.  
11. Lift and divide overgrown clumps of summer- and autumn-perennials like hostas, 

daylilies and agapanthus. Tease fibrous roots apart by hand or use two garden forks  
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History Corner: 
 
March 1, 1781 - Formal ratification of the Articles of Confederation was announced by Congress.  
March 1, 1932 - The 20-month-old son of aviation pioneer Charles A. Lindbergh was kidnapped 
from his home in Hopewell, New Jersey.  
March 4, 1933 - Newly elected President Franklin D. Roosevelt took office and delivered his first 
inaugural address attempting to restore public confidence during the Great Depression, stating, 
"Let me assert my firm belief that the only thing we have to fear is fear itself.. 
March 5, 1770 - The Boston Massacre occurred as a group of rowdy Americans harassed British 
soldiers who then opened fire, killing five and injuring six. 
March 5, 1946 - The "Iron Curtain" speech was delivered by Winston Churchill at Westminster 
College in Fulton, Missouri 
March 6, 1836 - Fort Alamo fell to Mexican troops led by General Santa Anna. The Mexicans had 
begun the siege of the Texas fort on February 23rd, ending it with the killing of the last defender. 
March 9, 1864 - Ulysses S. Grant was commissioned as a Lieutenant General and became 
commander of the Union armies. 
March 10, 1880 - The Salvation Army was founded in the United States 
March 17, 1776 - Early in the American Revolutionary War the British completed their evacuation 
of Boston following a successful siege conducted by Patriots. The event is still commemorated in 
Boston as Evacuation Day. 
March 19, 2003 - The United States launched an attack against Iraq to topple dictator Saddam 
Hussein from power. 
March 22, 1972 - The Equal Rights Amendment to the U.S. Constitution was passed by the U.S. 
Senate and then sent to the states for ratification.  
March 23, 1775 - Patrick Henry ignited the American Revolution with a speech before the Virginia 
convention in Richmond, stating, "I know not what course others may take; but as for me, give me 
liberty, or give me death!" 
March 26, 1979 - The Camp David Accord ended 30 years of warfare between Israel and Egypt. 
March 28, 1979 - Near Harrisburg, Pennsylvania, the Three Mile Island nuclear power plant 
accident occurred in which uranium in the reactor core overheated due to the failure of a cooling 
valve. 

 

CCO NEWS: The CCO is having their next monthly meeting at 6:30 PM on 27 March at the 

Bow Creek Rec Center (off Rosemont-it’s a pretty nice facility by the way). The featured guest 
speaker will be the VB Superintendent of schools and several of his support staff. The meeting 
is free and open to all VB residents. 
  
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.historyplace.com/specials/calendar/docs-pix/mar-articles-confed.htm
https://www.historyplace.com/speeches/fdr-first-inaug.htm
https://www.historyplace.com/speeches/fdr-first-inaug.htm
https://www.historyplace.com/unitedstates/revolution/revgfx/bost-mass2.jpg
https://www.historyplace.com/speeches/ironcurtain.htm
https://www.historyplace.com/civilwar/cwar-pix/grant3.jpg
https://www.historyplace.com/unitedstates/revolution/revwar-75.htm
https://www.historyplace.com/specials/calendar/docs-pix/pat-henry.jpg
https://www.historyplace.com/speeches/henry.htm
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CITY NEWS:  
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City Calendar-  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


